The Development Plans Manager
South Lakeland District Council
South Lakeland House

Lowther Street

Kendal

LA9 4DL
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Dear Sir

Land Allocations Document reference RN302/ONS0
You already have my comments on the reference 121M dated 12" April 2011.
The above additions do not alter my original objections and just seem to be an
opportunity for any development in this area to be extended to include even more
housing. The pond below The Castle Green is already designated open space and I
suspect is included to try and appease opposition to any developments. The
additional proposals will make the following problems that have already been
highlighted worse:-

Increase in the number of dwellings

Risk to the Stock Beck Scheme

Harm to the landscape

No reduction in the bio-diversity concerns

Increase in traffic and associated problems such as pollution.

As with my previous letter I request that the whole area covered by R121M,
RN302 and ONS50 be withdrawn from the plan.

Yours faithfully

“David Salisbury



